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Coke County 4-H is sponsoring 
a rabies clinic on Tuesday, April 
11, 2017, from 3:30 pm to 6 pm 
at the Show Barn in the park at 
Robert Lee.  Pets four months of  
age or older should be 
immunized.  Pets should be 
vaccinated for rabies annually. Dr. 
Travis Arledge of  Pioneer Vet 
Clinic in Winters will be the 
veterinarian in charge.

Rabies vaccinations and
worming will be available for 
dogs, cats and horses.  Dogs may 
also get vaccinations for 
Dis temper/Parvo/Corona,  
Rattlesnakes, Parvo for puppies 
12 weeks and under and Kennel 
Cough.  Cats will be able to get 
vaccination for Distemper/
Leukemia.  West Nile/Vewt, 
Flu/Rhino and Rattlesnake 
vaccines will be available for 
horses.

For more information, call 
(325) 453-2461.  Proceeds will 
benefit the Coke County 4-H 
Club.

Mountain Creek Golf  
Association has scheduled the 
Rabbit Twister Scramble for 
Saturday, April 15, 2017.  The 3 
person, 27 hole tournament will 
have a 9 am shotgun start.

For more information, call 
325-453-2317 or 806-543-2118.

The Bronte Longhorn Golf  
Club will hold an 18 hole 2 
person best ball golf  tourney on 
Saturday, April 22, 2017, 
starting at 9 am.

For more information, please 
call (325) 473-2156 or (325) 262-
6617.

The Coke County 4-H will be 
hosting a CPR/First Aid class 
on May 7, 2017, at 2 pm and 
will last approximately 3.5 
hours. This class is for anyone, 
not just 4-H members. Joyce 

(Continued on page 8)

Coke County Soil 
and Water Conservation District 
winners attended the San 
Angelo Area Conservation 
Awards Banquet on March 30, 
in Wall, Texas.
   Shane Webb presented awards 
to Joel Lemley (above, left) of  
Blackwell, as the 2016 
Conservation Rancher and Jett 
Jackson, of  Bronte, as the Poster 
Contest  Winner from Coke 
County.  Mr. Lemley was 
accompanied by his wife of  39 
years, Shirley. The Lemley’s 
have been working the land in 
North Coke County for 21 
years.  When Mr. Lemley is not 
working on his ranch, he is 
calling auctions and appraising 
livestock. The Lemley Ranch is 
home to a registered Longhorn 
and Limousin herd. Mr. Lemley 
plans to continue working with 
Coke County NRCS and 
SWCD offices on improving and 
maintaining the Lemley Ranch.
   Jett Jackson was accompanied 
by his parents, Danny and 
Tracy. Jett created his poster 
after listening to a presentation 
about how trees benefit us all. 
His poster showed two trees and 
between them, he drew 
examples of  how people and 
animals use trees.  Contributed 
by Erin M. Oleksiuk, Coke 
County SWCD District 
Technician.


